Stinger Drive Park- Timeline and Summary

11/21/24 — The seed and sod are complete, and the Operations team is monitoring the area
regularly. The benches have not yet arrived.

10/7/24 - SRP's Operations team will begin demolition of the existing bocce ball court. They will
level the area and install sod.

Once our team is complete with their work, we will ask our landscaping company to aerate, add
compro and seed the remaining park area.

Benches are on order and will be installed to finish the project.
7/19/24 - We are pleased to announce upcoming improvements to the common area located
near Stinger Drive Park, this park is located off of Stinger Drive.
The existing Bocce Ball court will be removed, and the area will be resurfaced with fresh sod.

Additionally, we will be installing two new benches to create a more inviting space for relaxation
and social interaction.

We are currently finalizing the start date and will provide updates as they become available.




